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November 30th, 2024 
 
 
 
HHLA CTA - announcement of export cargo delivery restrictions as of Monday, 04.11. 
 
 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
We would like to inform you about the current operational situation at Container Terminal 
Altenwerder (CTA). 
 
Due to the situation in the Red Sea, delays in US ports caused by strikes, and ongoing 
construction at the berths, significant delays are affecting ship schedules at CTA. According to 
information from terminal operator HHLA, the current volume of export deliveries exceeds 
CTA's storage capacity. 
 
To alleviate the situation, CTA has announced the introduction of temporary restrictions for 
export container deliveries (all transport modes), effective Monday, November 4, 2024. Export 
container deliveries will be regulated on a vessel-specific basis. 
 
CTA will provide daily updates on the respective delivery times starting this Friday, November 
1, 2024. We request all parties involved to prepare for these restrictions and adjust their 
logistical arrangements as necessary. 
 
For any further information, please kindly contact our local Customer Service and Sales 
representatives.  
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support of OOCL. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
OOCL Ltd. ZN Deutschland 


